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~ American Friends Servige C
20 South Twelfth Street, ommi ttee,

Dear Triendtes ¥ ge

At a recent meeting of the Peaec'aection of the
oregon Branch of the American iriends Service Committee =% I
i think that was the time, though maybe it was &t some other meebe
s ing -- I heard read your letter to the Horthwest lnstitute of
i : International Relaticns, telling them of the severance of the
relations which the AFVSC had had with the Institute, 8o far
as 4+ coula see, there was not the least suggestion thal there
had ever been any differences between the two organizatlions,
and there seemed t0 be no reascn for the severance of this re<
1ation, unless it was in the statement thau the Institute did not
need you any more. There was an expression of the finest appre=
ciaiion of the cooperation of the Institute Committee with the
AFSC, and anyone reading the letter would never understand, as
it seems to me, why the AFSC should withdr-w its sponsorshipe.
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‘ ~ 1 have not attended all the meetings of the Institute's
executive committee, having been in the east at one or Lwo of
phe sessions when things were at their highest temperature, and
being ill at Lhe time of another meebing. »dul 1 thought L under-
stood that the 'FSC was decidedly dissatisfied because of the :
lack of cooperation. I unders tood tnat the Lnstitute committee
haa agreed to cooperate in the matter of the aims and purposes
of the Institute, in the choice of an executive secretary, in
the selection of faculty, etc., and that the Institute Coumibtee
had failed tc do this, year after year, and that that was why
the AFSC withdrew its sponsorship.
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There wes no occasion to "teer things up” in such 2 let=
ter, but it seems to me that it wonld have been better if the
letter had at lezst given a2 hint that things were notl entirely
satisfactory, and I know 2 number of others on &he Institute
committee and interested in and working with the ASSC whe feel

i the same way abcut it. I am not desirous of cridicising harshly
but in view of the negotiatiovns of many months now, the refusal
of the committee to let a representative of the AFSC attned one
of ibs meetings ana all the rest, L confess that 1 do not see
now you cculd have written the letter which you sent tc Dr.
Odegard. I hope you get a copy of the letter which has gome to
the Institute Committee from the Oregon Branch. : Bn

3incerely your friemd,
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